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December 20, 2007 
 
 
Dear General Managers and Program Directors: 
 
All Telco Productions shows will not be affected by the upcoming closure of the 
Tribune Entertainment’s Distribution unit.  
 
In fact, we are continuing to renew all shows “Animal Rescue,”  “Missing” and 
“Dog Tales” for the fall 2008 season.  
 
TELCO AND TRIBUNE ENTERTAINMENT will be attending NAPTE and we’ll 
be located at Tribune Entertainment’s suite in THE Hotel at Mandalay Bay.  
 
Following a transition this spring, Telco will return to distributing our shows in-
house.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me or Steve Mulderrig at 
Tribune Entertainment. 
 
Thank you for all your support over the years and we look forward to more 
successful years of programming. 
 
Alex Paen                                         
President 
Telco Productions, Inc. 
(310) 828-4003 
apaen@telcoproductions.com  
 


